American Legion Post 63 Bull Sheet October 2021

Our next meeting will be held on October 14, 2021 at 6:00 pm. The Auxiliary will also meet at this time. The Son"s will meet at 12:00 pm at Post 63.

2022 membership dues are now due. Thank you to everyone that has already paid your dues. (78 members and 12 SAL members). There are still quite a few that haven't. This includes SAL members. Please renew. We need you. Thank you for all of your support last year. Please send your dues to American Legion Post 63, PO Box 2, Clintonville, WI 54929

The Brat Barn is doing great, but we could use more help. Thursdays and Fridays starting at 10:30. Thank you to all who work and support it. If anyone is interested in helping (you don't have to be a member) with the Brat Barn, contact Arien Herminath (920-982-1503) or Jim Carmody (715-701-3517). Also a big Thank You to Larry Rindt and Carter King for all they do for Post 63.

October 20 will be our last Steak Fry for the season. We had a slow turn out in September. We are hoping for good turn out this month. We need your support. Serving from 5:00 to 7:30pm. Hope to see you all there.

A big Thank You to Becky and Trisha For all their hard work for the Veteran's Walk. Thanks again. Also a Big Thanks to Nancy Ebelt and everyone else that helped in any way.

Nov 11 evening program will be put on by the Chamber. More info later.

The Fall Conference will be held October 16 in New London.

The next County meeting will be 23 November at Weyauwega Post 176.

The Oratorical Contest will be held 8 January 2022 at 12:00 noon at Post 63.

The VFW will hold its meeting on October 19, 2021 starting at 6:00 PM. The auxiliary will also meet. Please note the time change starting in September.

The 40/8 will meet October 27 at Shawano Post starting at 5:00 pm Happy Hour and the meal at 6:00. We need new members. It is a good organization that supports nursing training and veterans. If interested in joining contact Jack Beggs 715-851-3331, Airen Herminath 920-982-1503, or Dan Rindt 715-853-5015. It is for all veterans.

The Executive Board will meet November 1 at 4:00pm at the post.

If you want to know what is going on in the Legion, go to the American Legion 8TH District website (www.wilegion8.org) lots of information is posted there. Thank you Arien.

If you know of someone who is sick or needs help, contact Penny Peters (920)-445-6069. Service Chairperson for the Auxiliary is Karen Kuehl (920) 982-2515

If any one is in need of a flag, contact Geri Pitt at (715) 823-4034

Our Waupaca County Service Officer is Jesse Cuff (715) 258-6475

Thank you all for your support. Please renew and take care. Any questions call Dan 715-853-5015

Names Drawn: Brad Ebelt and Larry Rindt who was present to win

թավակարդիկումինկանի արդանականիկության անում է 19615

New London, WI 54961 2003 Southland Ln Arien L Herminath

FEROMIT NO. 95 CTIALONALITE ALL CERCETAGE PAID ORGANIZATION

Cimtonville, Wi. 54929 The American Legion Veterans Memorial Post 63

HEE IN THE WILLIAM